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April 4, 2017  

Mr. John Paul Ary 

Fremont Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 

839 MacKenzie Avenue 

P.O. Box 841 

Canon City, CO  81212 

Re: Penrose Pit, Permit No. M-1987-131;  

 Notice of Termination, Technical Revision No. TR-3 
 

Dear Mr. Ary: 

 

On November 11, 2010 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a check 

covering the fee for a Technical Revision.  No supporting documentation was provided at the time and 

I have been in contact with Jodi Schreiber in your office to determine if Fremont Paving has any 

supporting documentation that the Division does not have.  She has not been able to find any 

documentation in your records.  As such, the Division is officially terminating TR-02. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me (303-866-3567 ext. 8169). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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